
Hello Campbell Friends! 

My name is Victoria DeJesus. I am proud to say that I am running for Campbell Board of 
Education this upcoming election. I am a lifelong resident of the beautiful city of Campbell, 
Ohio. I am happy to call Campbell home. In 1992, I graduated from Campbell Memorial High 
School. I have raised my children Tristan, Trinity and Dannilyn in our very diverse and loving 
community. Tristan and Trinity are also Campbell Memorial alumni. My daughter Dannilyn is 
currently a Sophomore enrolled at the Northeast Ohio Impact Academy here in Campbell. 

I have a Bachelor's Degree in Education Studies. Currently, I am working on a Masters Degree in 
Business. I am an Office Coordinator for Northeast Ohio Infectious Disease, where I work with a 
team of Doctors and Nurses. I have been at NEOID for the past 6 years. Along with being a full 
time employee, I also volunteer my time on the board for the Campbell Little Red Devils as the 
Treasurer. I am very involved with the little football players and cheerleaders as I mentor them as 
they prepare to be a part of the Campbell City school sports. My daughter, Dannilyn, keeps me 
very busy throughout the week as I support her by attending the various events .to show my 
support. She is a volleyball player, cheerleader and band member. Through volunteering my time 
and being part of this amazing community, I have had the honor and pleasure of meeting new 
residents and the opportunity to reconnect with people that I. have not seen in a long time. I truly 
support all of the children that attend Campbell City Schools and will continue to lead them to 

 . 
the right path when given the opportunity to make a difference in their lives. 

This November, I am running for a seat on the Board of Education in order to make a positive .   
impact in our school system. I will always aim for our children to be our top priority. Campbell 
City Schools is a district unlike no other. With so much that has been built and so much to go, I 
want to make sure, we as a board, continue to make the best decisions for not only the students 
but also, the faculty. I will be an active part of the school system while giving valuable input 

when needed. While attending sporting and band events, working with the Campbell PTO and 
the Campbell Little Red Devils, I have come across many ideas, possible changes and concerns. 
I feel that I can help the district so that every child can have the best experience and success 
while attending Campbell City Schools. Also, I would like to help with bringing stability and 
trust with school administration, educators, staff and the public. This is a great way for me to 
give back to the community and be a part of our children's future by being a voice for them. 


